







Dear Colleagues, Alumni and Friends,

With the arrival of the holiday season, I would like to offer my best wishes and thanks for your support over a year filled with accomplishments. In the past year, we worked with over 30 university partners to deliver more than 50 Yuen Campus programs, conferences, public lectures and events. Over 6,000 participants visited our campus including over 600 students, 100 interns, 70 faculty and 3,500 heritage tour members.

We are deeply grateful to Francis and Rose Yuen for their continued support making this campus and all our events possible. "Treehouse of Knowledge", the design concept by architect Bing Thom, has already received over ten prestigious international architectural awards in our first year.

The Yuen Campus team in Hong Kong is committed to continuing our support of faculty research, facilitating regional academic collaboration and bringing high-quality programs and workshops to students, alumni and members of the community. We look forward to having an even deeper and more meaningful partnership with you and your institutions in 2020.

<u>It's Our First Anniversary</u> is a slideshow that summarizes our eventful first year since the grand opening.

Thank you again for your contributions and support. The Yuen Campus team, would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a joyful holiday and a prosperous New Year in 2020.

With warmest regards,

Mark Barnekow (MBA '88) **Executive Director** 





The Hong Kong Jockey Club University of Chicago Academic Complex The University of Chicago Francis and Rose Yuen Campus in Hong Kong

168 Victoria Road, Mount Davis, Hong Kong

hk@uchicago.edu | https://www.uchicago.hk/

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails

View this email online.

168 Victoria Road, Mount Davis, | Hong Kong

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

